
 

        
    
 
Friday, July 21, 2023 
 
Dear Valued Customer, 
 
Baldor Specialty Foods Inc. has a strong commitment to food safety and customer satisfaction.  
 
Cooperstown Cheese Company is voluntarily recalling their Jersey Girl Colby Cheese Wheel 8LB and their 
Celena Toma Cheese Wheel 5LB. Cooperstown Cheese Company has initiated this recall out of abundance of 
caution due to a possible contamination with Listeria Monotocygene.  
 
Baldor is instructing all our customers that purchased the below items from us between June 24, 2023, and 
July 20, 2023, to not use this product and return any unused product in its original box for a full credit. A full 
credit will only be issued for products returned in their original cartons. 
 

Item Code Item Description BRAND Trace Information LOT 
CODES 

PACHEESE13 CHEESE TOMA CELENA WHEEL 5LB Cooperstown Cheese 
Company 

122722, 010223, 011023 

PACHEESE14 CHEESE JERSEY GIRL COLBY RAW 8 LB Cooperstown Cheese 
Company 

30823, 32223, 033023, 
022223 

 
 
Should you need further assistance please contact us through our website at http://help.baldorfood.com/ 
 
Sincerely, 
Randolph Paling  
Food Safety & Compliance Director  
 


